
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EDUF has good news to share with you.  
 

• First, the special educational meetings in Africa for which Dr. Gabe Benjiman had 
requested prayer, are now completed, were very successful, and the complicated travel 
arrangements needed for them all worked out safely. Thank you for praying. 

• The EDUF board announces that this year’s annual meeting will be October 17, 2023, at 
6:30 p.m. via Zoom. We will send out invitations via email requesting response for those 
who wish to attend.  

• The cohort of four African students doing the online Master’s Degree in Digital 
Instructional Design are being registered for their last term. Many of you donated in 
2022 to their course fees. Thank you! Let’s pray them through this final set of classes. 

                                 
• Dr. Ken Walker had opportunity to speak about EDUF at the recent NMI Convention in his 

district, Southwest Indiana. Packets of EDUF materials prepared by Dave Boblitt were 
passed out by Dave and Beth Boblitt to everyone who raised their hand. More than 60 
people filled out sign-up sheets (PTL) making this a hallmark event in the life of the 
ministry of Education Development United Fellowship.  

• “August for Africa” donations totaling more than $5000 have already come in towards 
this year’s goal of $10,000 that is going to be matched this year. PTL!  Thanks to all who 
have already given. As most of you know, the main project this year is for the 
development of F.A.T.E.N., the theological training program for French-speaking 
Nazarene leaders.  

• Reminder as to How to Give Donations may be made through our Facebook page (100% 
gets to us) or by check to our (retired missionary) treasurer:   Mrs. Lauralee Nothstine,                                
2412 Wildflower Cove, Mishawaka, IN 46545.  Churches desiring 10% giving credit are 
encouraged to give through EDUF, identifying the church and writing on the memo to 
the EDUF Treasurer, for 10% giving. EDUF will distribute those funds to projects with the 
name of the church in order to get the 10% giving credit. 

 
With you on Jesus’ mission, 
Margaret Scott, President EDUF 
Admin@eduf.org  
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